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Thanks to the mild weather, construction continues to stay on schedule at Menominee Elementary School. The northern portion of 
the building has walls up to full height with window blocking, exterior insulation, and roofing ongoing. On the interior of the northern 
portion, concrete floor slabs are being placed on both the first and second floors with ductwork being hung and piping being installed. 
On the east side of the building, the steel is up at the cafeteria with the crew working their way south to create the administration and 
media center volume. The south side of the building is now starting to take shape with load bearing walls rising for the single-story 
portion of the school on the south.

The last of the design efforts for this referendum project are underway with the blue jay selected as the school mascot. The interiors 
team at Bray is working on environmental graphics within the building. This similar design language was also employed at Vel Phillips 
Middle School with graphics to help students with wayfinding, create school pride, and also encourage learning opportunities. OASD and 
Bray will work together over the next two to three months to finalize the graphic designs in order to have them created and installed by 
the time the school opens in the fall. Look for renderings of this graphics in future progress reports.
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	» Interior walls in the northern section will be constructed.

	» Exterior windows will continue with glass being installed.

	» Masons will be finished with the elevator shaft and last stairway, continuing with exterior walls on the south.

LOOKING TOWARDS THE CAFETERIA FROM THE SOUTH



CLASSROOM AREAS BEFORE CONCRETE FLOORS AND DIVIDING WALLS
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EXTERIOR BRICK INSTALLED ON THE NORTH RENDERING OF MUSIC AND ART CORRIDOR


